International conference on anticorruption policy, organized jointly by the OSCE Project Coordinator in Ukraine and Transparency International Ukraine.

KYIV, 30 November 2017 – The OSCE Project Co-ordinator in Ukraine jointly with Transparency International Ukraine will lead the discussion on current trends and challenges for anticorruption policy in Ukraine on 5 December 2017, in Kyiv.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The event will bring together MP’s, authorities, experts, representatives from different regions of Ukraine, NGOs and international community	 to explore general trends in anticorruption policy, corruption on the local level of governance, petty corruption as well as anticorruption court establishment challenges.
Special panel discussion will be devoted to the presentation of the findings of expert working group established by the OSCE PCU to develop commentary to the Law “On prevention of corruption”
Journalists are invited to attend the presentation that will start at 10:00, 5 DECEMBER 2017, “INTERCONTINENTAL” HOTEL, Velyka Zhytomyrska St, 2A, Kyiv. Media representatives wishing to cover the event are required to send e-mail confirming their attendance to Mr. Vitalii Gatseliuk at Vitalii.gatseliuk@osce.org no later than 4 December 2017 at 16:00.
